
How did you hear about Valley Church? 
___________________________________________ 
 
Are you attending a Small Group? � Yes  � No 
Group Leader’s Name _________________________ 
 
I’M INTERESTED IN: 
�  Knowing how to commit my life to Christ 
�  Information on joining this church family 
�  Water Baptism 
�  NEWCOMERS DINNER (a place to get connected  
     and find out what “makes us tick” at Valley   
 Church) 
 
I’d like to find out more about... 
� Children’s Ministries 
� High School Student Ministry 
� Young Adults Ministry (18-23) 
� Child Dedication 
� ESL (English As A Second Language) 
� Moms Morning Out 
� Valley Church Small Groups 
 

COMMENTS, REQUESTS OR PRAYER NEEDS:      
� For Prayer Team      � Confidential 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

__________________________ 
__________________________ 

A note from Pastor Owen… 
 
“Bill and Vonette Bright in 1951 prayed a 
prayer together…’Lord, we surrender our 
lives irrevocably to you and to do your 
will.  We want to love and serve you with 
all of our hearts for the rest of our lives’.  
God honored their commitment.  Bill and 
Vonette Bright went on to found and lead 
one of the largest ministries in the world 
– Campus Crusade for Christ. Thousands 
of people have come to a saving 
knowledge of Jesus Christ through this 
ministry.  When Bill died in July, 2003, all 
he wanted written on his tombstone was 
‘Slave of Jesus Christ’.  He once taught a 
group of Christian leaders on the ‘ten 
secrets of an anointed ministry’.  
 Here is his list… 
1) Discover the character of God   
2) Surrender to the Lordship of Jesus   
3) Be filled with the Holy Spirit   
4) Study the Word of God   
5) Practice spiritual multiplication  
6) Make prayer and fasting part of your 
disciplines 
7) Ask God to give you a vision 
8) Keep your priorities straight 
9) Work as unto the Lord 
10) Have faith…trust God 
Thank you Lord for these ‘servants of 
Jesus’.  
 

Welcome to 

Valley  
Church 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

August 14th, 2011 
 

Lynn Valley Full Gospel Church 
1160 E. 29th Street, North Vancouver V7K 1C2 

Ph. (604)980-0307   E-Mail 
info@valleychurch.ca 

Website: www.valleychurch.ca  



This Sunday at Valley Church…
 
Services at 9:00 & 11:00 a.m. 
Pastor Owen Scott will be continuing his 
series, “Face to Face With the Second 
Step”  this morning.  Children’s Ministry is 
available – Toddler to age 12.  Nursery 
facilities available to mothers with babies.  
 

Join us for a coffee & cookies on 
the patio! Join us for coffee on the 
patio after the 9:00 and 11:00 a.m. 

services today…a great chance to meet 
a new friend. 
 

This week at Valley Church… 
 
Board Meeting 
Tuesday, August 16th at 7:30 pm at the church 
 
SUMMER IN THE CITY… 
Pastor Owen is teaching a Wednesday evening 
series called “DYNAMICS OF SPIRITUAL 
LIFE…ON THE ROAD TO RENEWAL” 
at the church during the month of August at 
7:30 pm. Come casual!  See insert for details 
 
For your information… 
 
We want to “keep in touch”! 
If you are visiting Valley Church for the first 
time…or have new information…or a prayer 
request, please take a moment to fill in the 
attached response card and hand it to an 
usher at the end of the service. 
 
Daily Breads are available in the foyer.   

Our sympathy to Glenda Zander 
Glenda’s father, George Hews, passed away 
peacefully on August 5th.  Pray for Glenda and 
her family in their time of loss. 
 
GriefShare – A 13 week video series for 
those grieving the death of a loved one will 
begin on Saturday, September 24th at 9:30 
a.m. at the church.  For info contact Lillian 
Gorrie at lgorrie@shaw.ca  
 
Pray for our Youth Mission Team 
The team will be away until August 21st… 
The team consists of Mel Sanderson, Tim 
Shaw, Stephen Bonney, Adeline Eldred, Cherry 
Fung, AC Hechanova, Alexa Jarvis, Andrea 
Shen, Hannah Thompson & Khezia Topacio. 
Remember to pray for them as they spend 
time helping at a mission near Puerto Vallarta. 
 
The Kurtz family on vacation… 
Marcel & Kristina, Austin & Jordan will be on 
holidays until August 23rd.   
 
Check the coat rack beside the office! 
A lot of jackets were left here after VBS!!!  
Leftovers will be sent to the Salvation Army. 
 

Send in your vacation photos! 
Let’s see what you did this summer. 
Send in some photos of you  
having FUN! 

 
Intercessory Prayer Group 
Our intercessory prayer group will resume on 
Tuesday mornings in September.  The staff 
will pray over any prayer requests that come 
in during the summer. 

 
 

 
 
 
PLEASE PRINT               Date _____________ 
 
Mr./Mrs./Miss/Ms.                         � New Address 
 
Name _____________________________________ 
 
Address ___________________________________ 
 
City _______________     Postal Code __________ 
 
Home Phone (____) _________________________ 
 
E-mail Address  _____________________________ 
 
I am:    � A Visitor  �  An Attender   �  A Member 
 
Is this your � 1st Time? � 2nd Time? � 3rd Time? 
 
How long have you been attending? _____________ 
 
Your Age Group: 
�  18-23                �  24-29               �  30’s          
�  40’s                   �  50’s                 �  60’s 
�  70’s                   �  80’s                 �  90’s  
 
(If a student) Your Current School Grade: 
1  2  3  4  5   6   7   8   9   10   11   12   College 
 
I am:       �  Single       �  Married 
 
Names of children living at home & their birthdates: 

__________________________ 
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